SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE

NOTICE

OF NEW PROBATE REFEREE

On July 1, 2022, the California State Controller’s Office appointed Kevin P. Nett as
the newest Probate Referee for Riverside County. Mr. Nett joins the other four
currently active Probate Referees, Joan I. Campbell, Ronald R. Easton, William J.
Howard and Landon M. Scott.

All contact information for the Riverside County Probate Referees can be located on
the State Controller’s website at the following link: Probate Referee Contact Information

(ca.gov).
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